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MEMORANDUM 

 
 

 

TO:  UAF Office of the Bursar 

FROM:  Camille Carpenter, UA HR Accounting Manager 

DATE:  October 7, 2020 

SUBJECT:  Pre-Tax Parking Deduction 

 

Myron Dosch, UA Statewide CFO instructed our department in the spring, 2020 to re-enact the pre-tax 
parking deduction code. We determined the best time to re-enact the pre-tax deduction code was 
August 1, 2020 and instructed HRIS to turn the pre-tax deduction code on. As of August 1, 2020, payroll 
parking deductions for UAF and UAA have been pre-tax deductions.  

 


